
July 2024 

Newsletter – Second Half Term  

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

Thank you for your support this year  

I want to open this end of term newsletter by thanking every parent, carer and family 

member for your cooperation and support for the school this year.  

St Joseph’s really is a special place to be, the Catholic ethos, our mission and the care that 

everyone has for each other is recognised by so many people who visit our school.  We are 

always looking at ways to improve and develop to make our school the very best it can be 

for the children and families we serve. The children regularly tell us how much they enjoy 

school and they are the very reason why all staff take their responsibilities of providing an 

engaging and exciting curriculum, keeping the children safe and developing the children’s 

relationship with Jesus so very seriously. 

As a staff we’re really proud to serve at St Joseph’s and we thank you so much. 

Goodbye to our Year 6 pupils 

We are very proud of our Year 6 children who have taken their responsibility of being 

role -models to the rest of the school community very seriously this year.  Their 

behaviour has been exemplary and they have always conducted themselves wonderfully 

around school, from helping with the computer and music in assemblies, being altar 

servers in Mass, helping to set up the hall for events and looking after the younger 

children.  They also achieved very well in their SATs tests!  We wish them all the very 

best in the next step of their life journey.  We will keep them in our prayers during the 

rest of this term but also at the start of next year when we know they will be starting 

their secondary schools.  Well done Year 6! 

Goodbye to parents and carers who will no longer be coming to the school in September 

If this July marks the end of your time as a parent or carer at St Joseph’s we’d like to say goodbye and wish you and 

your family all the best for the future.  Thank you for your support of the school and we hope the next stage in your 

child’s school journey is a happy one – we will be praying for all of our leavers and their families well into the next 

school year. 

Teaching Staff List for September 2024 

Nursery Mrs Boyle (when she returns form her Maternity leave) 

Reception: Miss Bates 

Year 1: Mrs Sharma 

Year 2: Miss Cresswell  

Year 3: Miss Marsh 

Year 4: Mrs Hickman 

Year 5: Miss Lyttle 

Year 6: Mrs Cheema 

 

Principal: Mrs Chapman 

Assistant Principal: Mrs Buckley 

Senior Teachers:  Mrs Cheema and Mrs Hickman (SENCO) 

Designated Safeguarding Leads: Mrs Chapman 

Deputy designated Safeguarding Leads: Mrs Cheema, Mrs Buckley, Mrs Hickman and Miss Oakley 

 



 

Have a safe and happy summer 

We hope that you and your family enjoy a safe and happy summer.  All the best to everyone who is leaving us in July 

– and to everyone returning – we really look forward to welcoming you back to school in September. 

School closes for Summer on FRIDAY 19th JULY and reopens to pupils in Years 1-6 on Wednesday 4th September 

from 8.45am.   

Reception and Nursery children have been informed separately of their start dates in September. 

 

With every kind wish as always, 

 

Mrs S Chapman 

Principal 

 

 

 

 


